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Lanebury Announces Listing on the Canadian Securities Exchange 
 

November 20, 2017 – Vancouver, British Columbia.  Lanebury Growth Capital Ltd. (“Lanebury” or the 
“Company”) announces that its common shares will be listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange (the 
“CSE”) commencing on Tuesday, November 21, 2017 under the trading symbol “LLL”.  
 
Listing and disclosure documents are available at www.thecse.com . 
 
Lanebury is an investment company targeting, in general, early stage technology businesses who have an 
entrepreneurial management team in place that have demonstrated leadership abilities with a clear strategic 
vision for the future.  The invested capital will be in the $100,000 to $1,000,000 range and will represent a 
significant position giving Lanebury strong influence over corporate affairs. Lanebury will prefer that a 
proven monthly revenue model has been established that can be easily scaled up over a variety of software 
platforms used around the world.  In general, Lanebury will act like a technology incubator advisory group 
assisting management with their proven experience and available capital whereby forward objectives 
become aligned towards mutual success. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Lance Tracey 
Chief Executive Officer and Director 
 
Disclaimer for Forward-Looking Information 
Certain statements in this news release related to the Offering, and the securities issuable thereunder, and 
to the listing of Lanebury’s common shares on the CSE are forward-looking statements and are prospective 
in nature.  Forward-looking statements are not based on historical facts, but rather on current expectations 
and projections about future events, and are, therefore, subject to risks and uncertainties which could cause 
actual results to differ materially from the future results expressed or implied by the forward-looking 
statements.  These statements generally can be identified by the use of forward-looking words such as 
“may”, “should”, “will”, “could”, “intend”, “estimate”, “plan”, “anticipate”, “expect”, “believe” or 
“continue”, or the negative thereof or similar variations.  Forward-looking statements in this news release 
include statements regarding the proceeds to be raised pursuant to the Offering, resale restrictions relating 
to the securities to be issued, the use of proceeds from the Offering and the future listing of the 
Company’s common shares on the CSE.  These forward-looking statements reflect management’s 
current views and are based on certain assumptions, including assumptions as to Lanebury’s ability to 
complete the Offering and satisfy the conditions to the listing of its common shares on the CSE, as well as 
other factors management believes are appropriate.  The Company is not under any obligation, and 
expressly disclaims any intention or obligation, to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether 
as a result of new information, future events or otherwise. 
 


